Dear Mr Benmbarek,

| am objecting to the planning application 2019/1070/P.

39 College Crescent is very well known to me. It is a small residential development with one office.

This development is not suitable to implant a public institution of any kind as it is not equipped to manage the
massive increase of public foot traffic that this change of use would bring with it.

The proposed clinic has opening hours until 22:00 which is not in line with what the previous or any other office

would do.




